
1

Mai Vang

From: Mai Vang
Sent: Wednesday, September 13, 2023 2:35 PM
To: 'dmalone132@gmail.com'
Cc: Vicki Sheffer; Robert Humphrey; Joe Yannarelly; Robert Humphrey; Joanna Zimny
Subject: 326 Charles Avenue

Importance: High

Hello Mr. Malone, 
I left you a voicemail regarding Marcia Moermond’s recommendation to the City Council today that they order the 
building be removed within 15 days with no option for rehabilitation, due to not coming into compliance with the 
condition that you post a $5,000 performance deposit by September 8.  There is no record of this with the Dept of Safety 
& Inspections.  If you find we are in error and you posted, you may provide a receipt.  Note, you will receive a signed 
copy of the resolution in the next couple days.   
 
If you wish to testify today, you may attend in person at 3:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers. 
 

Mai Vang      
(She, her) 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator   |   Legislative Hearings/City Council 
M:  (651) 266-8585 ; D: (651) 266-8563  
310 City Hall, 15 W. Kellogg Blvd, St Paul, MN 55102 

 

 
 


